
Coleman Substation Transformer Replacement 
is happening on May 14

PLANNED POWER OUTAGE IN YOUR AREA



Follow us for updates:Please contact us for more information:
1-877-267-1453 
stakeholderrelations@altalink.ca

AltaLink is upgrading equipment at its existing Coleman Substation 
to ensure a reliable supply of electricity is available in the area for 
years to come. This work is starting in May and is expected to be 
complete by December 2025. 

For AltaLink to safely begin upcoming work as part of this 
upgrade, a power outage is required.  

To minimize the impact of the outage, we are completing this 
work overnight.

AltaLink
2611 3 Avenue SE
Calgary, AB  T2A 7W7

 
The outage is scheduled for the early hours of May 14, from 12 a.m. to 4 a.m., and will impact the 
areas along Highway 3 from Island Lake to the western half of Blairmore. 

You will be contacted by FortisAlberta with confirmed details ahead of the outage. You are 
encouraged to contact your electricity retailer (the company that sends your bill) to ensure your 
contact information is up-to-date. 


